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9 March 1955

Ths Honorable Rowland R. Hughes
Director
Bureau of the Budget

Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Rowland:

I bave reviewed the draft letter attached
to your note of 8 March 1958 and it seems to be
entirely in order.

I spoke to General Cutlar today about the
problem of {inancing the Rockefeller Group,
which we touched on the cthsr day in your
office, but without reaching any conclusion,
Possibly we should have a word ghout this
at your convenients.

Sincerely,

AWD:hea
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